
First and Second Class Knitting February 2015 

           

For the next four weeks the sound of clicking and clacking will be heard emerging from First and 
Second Class as they are busily learning to knit.   

The children have embraced their needles and wool with great enthusiasm and are making progress 
already under the watchful eyes of the grannies and mothers who have kindly volunteered to help out 
during the knitting sessions. 

Once the basics have been mastered - and a couple of wrist bands produced - we are hoping to take on 
more ambitious projects! 
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